
 

 

  

2nd October 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The area outside our school is busy in the morning and at the end of the school day. We would like our 
school and community to be a safe space that all can enjoy. At some points in the day, the traffic along 
Institute Road can impact on the well-being of those in the local area.  
 
To alleviate this problem, we would ask that parents and carers use the 5 minute bubble attached. This 
means that the traffic isn’t concentrated in one area. Not only will this make the school area safer but also 
improve the air quality around the school and your child’s mental and physical health. 
 
Please help create a 5-minute protective Walking Bubble around our school so that everyone can travel 
safely and actively to school.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Isabelle Goetschel 
Environmental Coordinator  



 


